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What’s happening in our World? 
We are wanting to ensure our children are 

aware of what is happening in the wider world 
therefore we are looking at lots of topics 

linked to current affairs. Please look at this 
week’s question and discussion on the reverse 

of the newsletter. 

Dear families, 
We hope you had a wonderful Easter and managed 
to have a break. We have another busy term   
including the SATs taking place for our year 6 
children. We still have lots of clubs taking place 
in school as you could see from the end of term 
newsletter. Make sure you your child gets involved 
as best they can. Have a great Bank Holiday all! 

5HC swimming: At 
Meadowside in 
Summer term. 
Forest school 
(May): 3S w/c 1st 
May, 3B w/c 8th 
May. 
Bank Holidays: 1st 
May and 8th May. 
Year 6 SATS: 
9th—12th May. 
Enterprise day 
and Certificate of 
Achievement:26th 
May. 
Term ends - May 
26th. 

Attendance so far   
(up to 28.4.23): 

 

Year 3: 95.9% 
Year 4: 96.2% 
Year 5: 95.1% 
Year 6: 95.8% 

 

OVERALL: 95.8% 
 

Best attending class 
so far: 6G - 96.7% 

WELL DONE 6G  

Our WOW Learners - 21.4.23 and 28.4.23: 
3B: Toby S and Phoebe G 
3OC: Isabelle L and Ava K 
3S: Riley B and Harper P 
4BR: Katrina B and Brooke A 
4BU: Harry H and Caitlin S 
4SG: Lacey S and Beret A 
5C: William J and Chester J 
5HC: Leo B and Jessica W-F 
5W: Team Stranded Survivors and Emily M 
6G: Louie P and Tyler P 
6GI: Isla B and Bobby D 
6L: Izaak B and Lewis D 

Our celebration of outstanding learning at  
Edge Hill Academy. 

Lost Property 
We are continuing to accumulate a large 

amount of lost property in school from children 
leaving coats and jumpers on the playground or 
forgetting to take items home. We continue to 

remind our children about this but it really 
would help if items were labelled so that they 

could be given to their owner.  
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